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24 September 2015

Mr. Varun Kapoor, IPS
Inspector General of Police
Director, PRTS Indore
Madhya Pradesh.

Subject: In appreciation of your time to conduct the session on Digital Intelligence at Navegaon-
Nagzira TR.

Dear Mr. Kapoor,

Greetings from WWF-India.

I would like to thank you on behalt of WWEF, and on behalf of my team, for the wonderful session you
conducted on Digital Intelligence at Nagzira Tiger Reserve during the Law Enforcement Training for
Forest Department staff on September 12-13, 2015. Your presentation was very well received and the
feedback has been positive. The trainees expressed that this was a new subject for them and they have
oreatly benefitted from the session.

We look torward to our continued association and take forward this effort to curb wildlite crime for a
better future. In this we value and count on your contribution.

With best regards.

Soumen Dey
Team Leader
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